

TOWN OF NEWMARKET, NEW HAMPSHIRE OFFICE of the TOWN MANAGER

June 2, 2022

Stephen R. Fournier Town Manager

Mr. John Carmichael President New Market Historical Society *Via Email*

Dear Mr. Carmichael:

The Town Council would like to invite you to its workshop session to discuss your letter dated April 2, 2022, regarding Historic District standards. This workshop will be held on July 20, 2022, at 6PM

Please let my office know if you or others can attend. Thank you.

cc: Town Council

Director of Community Development